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Quinlivan & Hughes Opens New Monticello Office 
 
MONTICELLO, MN (March 29, 2018) – Quinlivan & Hughes announced today the 
opening of a new office in Monticello, Minnesota. The new office is located at 305 Cedar 
Street.  
 
“We’ve been interested in expanding to the area for a while and saw this as a great 
opportunity to further invest in communities that we care about,” said Ron Brandenburg, a 
Quinlivan and Hughes shareholder who helped lead the office expansion and practices in 
the areas of business and employment law and mediation. “This enables us to help fill 
what we have been told is a need for comprehensive legal services in Monticello and the 
surrounding communities of Big Lake and Becker to Elk River and Rogers.” 
 
The law firm, headquartered in St. Cloud, has been serving individual, business, and 
nonprofit clients in the Monticello community and surrounding areas for many years. Two 
of the attorneys who work at the Monticello office also live in the area.  
 
“We look forward to being closer to our clients, getting more involved in the Monticello-
area communities and growing our office there,” said Dyan Ebert, Chief Executive Officer 
of Quinlivan & Hughes. 
 
Quinlivan & Hughes offers a comprehensive range of legal services in the areas of business 
and employment law, trust and estate planning, real estate law, insurance defense and 
government liability. 
 
Established more than 90 years ago, Quinlivan & Hughes ranks among the oldest and 
largest law practices in Central Minnesota. The firm’s legal teams are known as leaders in 
both their industries and the community. Learn more at Quinlivan.com 
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